12th March 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,
Science week
Science week is going brilliantly, all classes are looking forward to their engineering projects this afternoon.  Thanks again for those parents who attended ‘training’ and will assist this afternoon.
Sports Relief
A reminder that children can come to school tomorrow in sports kit / wear what sport you do clothing in exchange for a donation to this worthy cause.
Sportshall Athletics
Well done to our Y5/6 sportshall athletics squad who came fifth in Monday’s Cheshire and Warrington finals where they represented Vale Royal having won that competition.  As always they were exemplary in behaviour and attitude.
Vale Royal Lions Easter Egg Raffle 
As in previous years we have agreed to raise funds for Vale Royal Lions by raffling off Easter eggs.  Each class have a numbered sheet and children can buy as many numbers from the sheet as they wish for £1 each.  There will then be a class draw and then a whole school draw for the grand prize of a giant egg!  The Lions do a great job of supporting local causes and so if you are willing to support this and possibly win an Easter Egg please send money in.  The draw will take place on Friday 3rd April.

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch

[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely

Adam Croft




